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Dear Kikﬂ\}@ﬂ'\gmem DHERS

I am writing to you in hopes that you will consider signing up as volunteers for the 38™ annual
Christmas Village coming up in December.

Each year hundreds of families in our communities will face tough decisions this holiday season.
To help meet their needs, the 38™ annual Christmas Village will be in operation at the Laconia
Community Center -

Thursday - December 5 from 6-8pm & Friday - December 6™ from 6-8pm
Saturday - December 77 from 2-5pm & Sunday -December 8" from Z-5pm.

It truly is one of the most enchanting Christmas events of the season. Christmas Village is a
non-profit organization which transforms the Community Center into a Christmas wonderland.
To make Christmas Village a reality, we need your help! Please consider becoming a part of this
unique experience. As you can imagine this is a massive operation and we need a minimum of 20
to 30 volunteers each night. Our teams of volunteers in the downstairs area of the Village
participate and monitor a host of workshops for the kids to participate in as they wait
(patiently - LoL) o see the Winter Wonderland and or Santa Claus. Specific duties include
Name tags, face painting, craft tables, games, coloring room, nail/hair salon, video room,
Christmas tattoos, etc...

This is a chance for you to be a positive influence in the lives of others and help our community.
We love a team spirit so if you have Christmas attire feel free to wear it. You need to bring
nothing except yourself and patience. We will provide snacks and drinks,

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer or would like more information, contact Sharon at
998-2835 or Liza at 234-4747 . By embracing the spirit of giving, we can make this a happy and
healthy holiday season for everyone in our community. Please HELP US!

Thank you for your support.




